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May N, 1990

Unit s . 64tes Nuclear [b %gg3 ,

Regulatory Commission '

Region Ill N -0/(Q5,0j
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137 3 0 ~~

Re: License No. 34-01505-01

Attn: D. J. Sreniawski, Chief

Per your request, the following is additional information regarding
the regional inspection by your office on January 9, 1990 for Meridia Huron
Hospital.

The following items are submitted as you requested:

As of January 10, 1990, the following items have been in full
compliance:

1. Surveys will be performed in accordance with 10 CFR 30 .70 (a), at the
end of each day of use where radiopharmaceuticals are prepared or
administered. This item was reviewed with Nuclear Medicine personnel
indicating that these records will be reviewed periodically by our
Consulting Physicist to avoid any further violation.

2. In accordance with 10 CFR 35 .50 (b) (3), quarterly linearities are
being performed on the dose calibrator. This violation was reviewed
with Nuclear Medicine personnel with full compliance being required
as of January 9, 1990. The activity linearity evaluations will be
reviewed by our Consulting Physicist and also reviewed at the Radiation
Safety Committee meeting.

3. As of January 9, 1990, any authorized users listed on NRC license
No. 34-01505-01 will use by-product materials. All of the work
being done in the Research Center will be read by A. Rejali, M.D.

Should you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Sincer[el,

|
Timothy Ja h

| VicePresiJN, Operations
|
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